
The Club will be changing the rules for Angler of 
the Year and Competition Pay Outs in hope of 
increasing participation at club events.  “Angler of 
the Year” will be awarded to anyone who fishes an 
event; those that fish for fun as well as those who 
compete for money.  Attend the next Club meeting 
for an explanation of the new rules.   

Tentative Dates for 2009  
 

Fishing Events 
 
March 21—LaSalle Lake 
April 25—Shelbyville 
May 16—Mississippi River 
June 27—TBD 
July 18—Fox River 
August 22 or 29—Chetek, WI 
September 26—TBD 
October 24—Illinois River 
 

Side Trips 
 

April 5—Bull Shoals 
July 4—Lake St. Joseph 
October 17—Kinkaid 

 
Club Promotional Events 

 
February 6-8—Bedford Sales Open House 
May 8 & 9—Griff’s Rummage Sale 
June 20—PrairieFest Fishing Clinic 
 
The Planning Committee is still working to solidify 
the dates for the Fishing Events.  This should help 
members in the meantime to plan for the year.   

 

The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools is a multi-species fishing club. We meet the 1st Monday of each 
month at 7 PM at the Fox Valley Kicker’s Club, 1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego. 

(take Wolf Rd. to Harvey, just East of the New East High School & go North on Harvey) 
Visit us on the Web at: WWW.FISHINFOOLS.ORG 

Bedford Sales Open 
House 

The club needs volunteers 
to man the booth at Bedford 
Sales from February 6th 
thru 8th.  If you are inter-
ested in helping, please 
contact Mike Quill at 630-
553-3828 or email at 
irish1321@att.net. 

Officers and Members of the Planning Committee 
Mike Noland, President President@fishinfools.org 630-730-3490 

Tony Cox, Plng Cmt Chairman TLCASAP@owc.net 630-553-0826 
Danny Cossich, Secretary ilcajun@msn.com 815-735-0425 
Jim Barton, Treasurer jim434@sbcglobal.net 630-730-9001 
Ken Davidson, Committeeman Davidson52@comcast.net 815-498-3994 
Gene Walkling, Committeeman deerhunter91748@yahoo.com 815-434-6014 
Mike Griffin, Committeeman Big_griff@yahoo.com 815-434-7588 

Jim Frohlich, Vice-President Riverfisherman54@aol.com 815-830-0895 

Robert May, Committeeman RCMay84@hotmail.com 630-553-9243 
   

Club Event News Club Swap Meet 
 
The Club will hold its annual Swap 
Meet at the March 2nd Club Meet-
ing.  If you have articles to sell or 
swap; you have that old reel or 
tackle you never use; why keep 
them?  Please bring the items in 
and sell or trade them.  
  
Soon after the club’s Swap Meet 
will be The Fish & Hook Sport 
Show which is held at the Ameri-
can Legion Hall in Rockdale on 
March 14th.  
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Help the club 
save money and 
the environment 
by going paper-
less.  The news-
letter can now be received 
by email.  If you have not 
elected to go paperless 
yet, please contact 
Danny Cossich at ilca-
jun@msn.com. 

We want to hear from  
our Members   

 
There was no Fish of the Month 
for December.  However, if 
you’ve been fishing, have any 
announcements or news for the 
newsletter, please contact 
Danny Cossich. 

Keep 
Collecting 

Cans 

Travelers to Canada in 2009  
Need a Passport 

Beginning in June 2009 all travel-
ers to Canada will be required to 
have a passport to re-enter the 
U.S.  If traveling by automobile 
there is an alternative to the tradi-
tional passport book.  A passport 
card costs only $45 verses $100 
for the passport book.  All you 
need is a birth certificate and a 
valid drivers license to apply.  
Adults who have a valid passport 
book may apply for the card as a 
passport renewal and only pay 
$20. 

Upcoming Speakers 
February— Oswego Fire Depart. 
 
March — Shawn O’Malley  
 
TBD— Dr. Patrick Mills, Joliet 
Junior College Anglers Club 

Event Rules Change 



NEXT MEETING: Monday, February 2nd at 7:00 PM 

AT:  

The Fox Valley Kickers Club  
1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego (directions inside) 

Check out our web site for additional information 
http://www.fishinfools.org  

The Fishin’ Line c/o 
The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools 
1813 Harvest Lane 
Plainfield, IL  60586 

 

Inside: Misc. club news and scheduled events 

Speakers: Oswego Fire Department on First Aid and Safety 

Remember 
To catch new members, you 
have to “fish” for them.  Pass 
this News-letter on to a friend 


